

CITY COUNCIL'S MESSAGE:

July 18, 2019

Due to the fact that there has not been a City Council meeting since the last E-Newsletter, there's no new Council business to report at this time. However, the members of City Council would like to mention several important reminders...

- Only swim in the ocean while lifeguards are on duty, and only enter the water in front of a manned lifeguard stand. Also, be sure to listen for the lifeguard's whistle and to observe the colored flags that are mounted to each lifeguard stand, which indicate the current surf conditions (green = low hazard, yellow = medium hazard, and red = high hazard).
- All bicyclists are required to follow the same rules of the road as motorists. Therefore, bicyclists must ride single-file on the right side of the street, they must stop for pedestrians in crosswalks, they must halt at stop signs, and they must follow motor vehicle laws.
- Smoking and the use of vaping products are prohibited on all of Sea Isle City's beaches and parks. Please refrains from smoking while on the sand, at Excursion Park, and at Sea Isle's other public parks.
- Dog owners must "curb their dogs" which means they must keep their pets on the curb-side of the sidewalk at all times. Dogs are not permitted on the front yards of homes or other private property. Also, owners must clean-up after their dogs or face a fine.

Our next City Council meeting takes place on Tuesday, July 23, at 10:00 a.m. in Council Chambers, located on the third floor of City Hall.

We hope you are enjoying the summer – there are many good times still to come before Labor Day!

Best Regards from the Members of City Council,

Council President J.B. Feeley (ibfeeley@seaislecitynj.us)
Frank Edwardi (fedwardijr@seaislecitynj.us)
Jack Gibson (jgibson@seaislecitynj.us)
Bill Kehner (wkehner@seaislecitynj.us)
Mary Tighe (mtighe@seaislecitynj.us)